We Want Your Feedback!

Please submit your comments regarding the proposed project by using any
of the three methods below by our deadline, Friday, July 1, 2022.

Click the provided link Kareem.Doucette@txdot.gov  TxDOT Dallas District Office
on the website Attn: Kareem Doucette, P.E. (833) 933-0431
4777 E. Highway 80
Mesquite, TX 75150

For general questions about the presentation or the project, please
contact TxDOT Project Manager, Kareem Doucette, P.E. at
Kareem.Doucette@txdot.gov.

=

l Texas Department of Transportation



